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January 29th, 1934.

Rt. Hon. Arthur Meighen, 
Rational Building,

347 Bay Street,
Toronto, Ontario.

Dear Hr.Meighent*
I as in receipt of your letter 

of January 25th, in which you give an excerpt from 
a communication received from Mr. N.L. LeSueur of 
the Sarnia Bridge Company, regarding the uae of 
"Maeeilon bar joist" for floor construction in the 
proposed new Hydro building. I shall be pleased to 
see that this matter receives consideration.

Tours very truly

5

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 5 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 205)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES 
ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA


